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Dear resident,  
 

TREE REMOVAL - NORTH RICHMOND COMMUNITY 

CENTRE, WILLIAM ST NORTH RICHMOND 

Sydney Water is upgrading the Richmond Wastewater System to meet the needs of the 

growing population of Richmond, North Richmond, and its surrounds. 

To allow for the installation of the new wastewater main in North Richmond, we are 
required to remove some trees along the alignment including 4 significant trees within the 
grounds of the North Richmond Community Centre in William Street, North Richmond. 
 
Tree removal is necessary where construction may impact the root ball of the tree. This 
poses a future safety risk, as it is likely the tree will not survive.  

 
 
 



 
 

 

Our work hours 
Our work hours are between 7 am and 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on 
Saturdays. There will be no work on Sunday or public holidays.  
 
We anticipate all trees along the alignment identified for removal, will be removed as soon as 
construction starts in the new year.  
 
The carpark to the community centre will be closed for a full day while these trees are 
removed, an exact date for this work will be advised prior to it taking place.  
 
What you need to know 
Any trees that may be impacted by these works have been assessed by Sydney Water under 
the State Environmental Planning Policy (Transport and Infrastructure) 2021. 
 
All removed vegetation will be replanted in line with Sydney Water’s biodiversity guidelines in 
consultation with Hawkesbury City Council.  
 
We know our work can be disruptive, and we’ll make every effort to reduce any impact this 
work may have on you. 
 
During this time, you may experience some noise and dust from our activities. We will have 
dust mitigation in place and will keep noise to a minimum. 
 

Where do I get more information? 

If you would like to know more, please contact our community engagement team on 1800 

020 086 or by email richmondswu@sydneywater.com.au. 

 

You can also find out more about the project and register for email updates by visiting our 

Sydney Water Talk page www.sydneywatertalk.com.au/richmondswu  
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